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On 12 August 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Ambassador Grace Uushona, Executive Director 
of the Office of the President, to his official residence. 
 
During the meeting, they exchanged a wide range of views on bilateral relations between Japan and 
Namibia. Ambassador Uushona expressed her wish to further strengthen Namibia-Japan relations 
in order to promote people-to-people exchanges and to incorporate Japanese technology for the 
development of domestic industry. 
 


